
  

PASO BASIN COOPERATIVE COMMITTEE 

February 14, 2018 

 

Agenda Item #9 DWR Grant Funding Award Update 

(Discussion Item) 

 

Subject 

Review of the DWR Grant funding award for Preparation of the Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

(GSP).   

 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Paso Basin Cooperative Committee (Committee) review the Grant 

Funding Award for the GSP preparation. 

 

Prepared By 

Dick McKinley, City of Paso Robles 

 

Background 

The City of Paso Robles served as the official applicant for a DWR grant to fund the preparation 

of the GSP.  The City served in this capacity by virtue of the MOA designation of the City as the 

contract agency for the GSP preparation consultant team contract.  The Basin was successful in 

being granted the maximum grant allowed of $1.5 million.  This is matched by in-kind costs 

identified by all of the parties back to January 1, 2015.  The amount of the in-kind match included 

in the final grant agreement will depend on the final decision regarding EPC as a GSA.  The grant 

is a reimbursable grant, so the MOA partners will need to pay for the consultant team and other 

costs up front, then be reimbursed by grant funds.   

 

Discussion 

The Cooperative Committee should review the grant award and ask any questions needed.  As the 

City of Paso Robles will serve as the grant applicant and enter into the grant agreement on behalf 

of the MOA partners, no specific action is required by the Committee at this time. 

 

Attachments 

1. Grant award information for Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) Preparation 

 

 

 

 

 

* * * 



  

 


